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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
The Wednesday, April 23, 2014 regular meeting of the Access Appeals Commission (AAC) has been 
cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 14, 2014, at San Francisco 
City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 416 at 1:00 P.M. unless cancelled. 
 
The AAC is scheduled to meet regularly on the second and fourth Wednesdays of each month, 
unless that day is a holiday or the meeting is cancelled. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Richard Halloran 
Senior  Building Inspector 
 
Secretary to the Access Appeals Commission 
 


